
 
 

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 
To: Dr. Mike Riggle  
From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  
Re: Gifts 
Date: April 20, 2016 
 
The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 
Education.  I recommend the Board approve the acceptance of the following: 
 
Gift From Amount of Item School Department Account 
Renaissance 
Charitable Foundation 

$3,000.00 GBS Science - Go 
Explore! Summer 
Science Camp 

830870 

Charles H and Beverly 
E. Shaw Foundation 

$2000.00 GBS Fencing Club 830382 

Mrs. Charles K. 
Liddell 

$100.00 GBS Variety Show 831302 

Margaret Simonsen 
via T. Rowe Price 
program for charitable 
giving 

$10,000.00 GBN WILLIAM 
SIMONSEN 
MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP 

821331 

Patty & Joel Dryer 
Northbrook, IL 

Leather Sofa GBN Social Studies N/A 

 


